
Mark Robert Bruening
April 11, 1957 ~ Oct. 18, 2021

Sorry for your loss. It is way to early. I enjoyed working with and for Mark for many years and will also miss him.

Barry

    - BARRY ANDERSON

Mark will be missed by all who knew him. He was highly thought of by his friends and coworkers. I remember how

much Fred Gailey ( also deceased) would always talk about Mark and how he was so nice and one of the smartest

guys he knew. Hope they see each other on the other side and can talk about what they loved; family and

Engineering. My love and prayers go out to Georgia and their children. May God hold you together until you heal.

    - Faye Gailey

So sorry for your loss and so grateful for your faith. We will always remember Mark for his ever present smile, meek

and kind communication, and for his genuine and authentic caring personality. What a great example!

    - Steve Giles

I played with Mark for all those years that he was with the West Jordan Symphony. His effort and dedication were

unmatched and we always knew we could count on him to play and to help move equipment to performances. I

treasure those years with him and thank his family for their great support for him in his performances. We'll miss

you, Mark!

    - Jacob White


